KITSAP Aircraft
Radio Control Society

Monthly Meeting: June 11, 2024
Meeting Minutes

Call to order: 7:00 pm

Tonight, 24 members were in attendance at the Club’s general meeting at the field and a swap
meet was also held.

New members

Mr. Steve Pratt came to the field and handed in his application and fee. He was introduced
to both Greg and me. He currently works in the shipyard and will be arranging his flying time on
the weekend and every other Monday.

Meeting Minutes

¢ The President asked if all had a chance to read the May minutes,
then asked for a motion to approve them.
e Motion by: Paul Fleming Second by: Jim Wilkie
¢ The May meeting minutes were approved by the members in attendance.

Treasurer’s Report

Floyd presented the financial report for May. The chair asked for a motion to approve.
Motion by:  Tim Stebbins Second by: Jim Brown

The May financial report was voted on and approved by those in attendance.

General Announcements:

Warbird Fly-in has been rescheduled for 27 July. The AMA allowed Paul to move his date
to July without paying an additional sanctioning fee.

Safety:

Rick Fuller commented that if we moved the South pylon back another 50°, it would move
the turning aircraft further away from the spectators and pilots, since we race in the CCW
pattern. We are in the process of researching this suggestion.

Competition Results -

Duane and Rob will be posting the results of the June competition. YEAH!!! Mother Nature
worked with us to allow us to enjoy a full round of events. Oh yes, the pizza was great!



Regional Events (tentative)

e 27 Jul — Warbird Fly-in! Mark your calendars and come out to compete. Paul was able
to get this rescheduled. This will be a sanctioned event.

e 17-18 Aug — Bremerton Air Show — tickets are now on sale. Ticket info will be posted to
the website.

e Golden Age Fly ~ Sep
e Fall Closure — 12 Oct.

Field Maintenance:

Field mowing was held on 7 & 11 June. Next time scheduled 24 June
Old Business:

NOTE: Rick Ellis announced that there has been announcements by many clubs across
the country that FAA personnel have arrived at the various flying clubs to inspect their UAS’s to
ensure that their AMA and FAA number are on their flying models. I'm going to interject along
with these that members also have their TRUST certifications on their person.

A new shipment of Club hats has been received. Contact either Duane or myself.
New Business:

One of the Air Show coordinators have extended an invitation for us participate. It was
suggested to find out if there was a charge for the booth. I just found out that there’s a charge of
$300 for the weekend to set up our own canopy to advertise the club and what we do.

Show and Tell:

None.

Comments from the Membership:

None.

Adjourned: __7:11 pm



